
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 10:48:24 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-12-17 7:44 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-12

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Ron English

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Over the course of the last 8 years, I have reduced my consumption by more than 40% but I still
paying more $$ due to rate increases.  How can this be considered acceptable in a regulated industry? 
This comapny has received significantly more increases than most private companies in various
industries have been able to implement in the marketplace over the last 8 years!

-- Attachment --
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